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SHRM Magazine - "California Governor Vetoes
Expanded Parental Leave Bill"
October 10, 2016 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office is quoted in an article, "California
Governor Vetoes Expanded Parental Leave Bill," published by the Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM) on Oct. 10.
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